
 
September 2005 

 
Copyright © 2005 River City Corvettes. All rights reserved.  



 
 
 
 
 
                     

����������������������������������������� � � �� � � �� � � �� � � � �� ����	
��� ����	
��� ����	
��� ����	
�����
 
   

President: John Gesslein 
Vice President: David Fontanini 

Secretary: Mary Stibbe 
Treasurer: Pat Smith 

NCCC Governor: Claude Mosley 
Activities: Judy Rowley 

Webmaster: John Gesslein 
Sergeant-at-Arms: Tim Davison 
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September: 9/10 – Ride & Dine - David & Kathy Fontanini - Event Masters 

9/16-9/18 – Mid America Fun Fest 
9/25 - Meeting – American Legion – La Crescent  

October: 10/14 – Ride & Dine - John & Susan Gesslein - Event Masters 
10/23 - Meeting – American Legion – La Crescent  

November: 11/19 – Year End Party  
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President’s Message 
August was a busy month for our club. I want to thank all the workers that made the 
Poker Rally and River City Cup Autocross a great success.  

Please plan to attend our next meeting as we will be asking for nominations for our 2006 
officers.  
 
John Gesslein 
RCC President – 2005  
 

August 2005 Monthly Meeting 
General Meeting: Sunday, August 21, 2005 at Jim and Judy Rowley’s home. Meeting 
called to order by president, John Gesslein, at 6:30. Twelve members present.  

Secretary’s Report: Secretary, Mary Stibbe, was absent. Dave Fontanini motioned to 
approve the July minutes, Pat Foster seconded. Motion was carried.  

Treasures Report: Pat Smith reported on the expenses and income of autocross. Judy 
Rowley motioned to approve treasurer’s report, Judy Mosley seconded.  

Governors Report: Governor, Claude Mosley, thanked all the workers for helping make 
the autocross a success. The timing equipment worked well. There were many favorable 
comments on the event from track setup, hospitality of breakfast and lunch, a break time 
for lunch, the time for socializing among the participants, etc. The advertising done in the 
La Crosse Tribune was very visible and of no charge. See Governor’s Report.  

Web Masters Report: Web Master, John Gesslein, reported board members are getting 
e-mails on potential new members.  



Activities Chair Report: Activities Chair, Judy Rowley, asked for a report on the Lake 
Pepin Poker Rally. Tom Stiibbe reported there were 26 cars on the rally with Rochester 
and Eau Claire clubs and it was a leisurely, enjoyable ride by all. Jeff and Ruth Schroeder 
then led us on the August Ride N’ Dine to Hilltop Restaurant by Winona. Other activities 
discussed were Sept 10 Ride N’ Dine led by Dave and Kathy Fontanini, Fun Fest, Fall 
Color Run, and Year End Party at Doc Powell’s on Nov 19. See Events Calendar.  

Old Business:  

• None.  

New Business:  

• Some discussion was held for some procedures of 
the next autocross.  

Motion to Adjourn was made at 7:20 by Pat Smith. Pat Foster seconded. Motion carried.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Judy Mosley  
Acting Secretary  

THANK YOU TO ALL WORKERS 
August 21, 2005 

RCC AUTOCROSS WAS A BIG SUCCESS  
 
 

Governor’s Report - August 2005  
August was the month that we used the NCCC sanctions. First it was the joint Poker 
Rally that was held in Wabasha and made a trip around Lake Pepin. This was a shared 
event with the clubs from Rochester and Eau Claire. Our club had two BIG WINNERS, 
the Porters and the Fosters.  

The second major event was our 4 event Low Speed Autocross. We had about 25 cars 
and all went well except for a computer problem.  

I would like to thank all of the people that helped to make these events happen.  



The weather was excellent for both events.  

Please think about what type of events that we should use our sanctions for next year and 
let me know and also bring it up at the next meeting.  
 
RCC Governor, 
Claude Mosley 
cjjmosley@yahoo.com  
 

Webmaster’s Notes 
To see what club events are coming up for the month of September, please check the 
Events Calendar page.  

New pictures have been added to the Gallery page.  

See fund raiser for the "New Horizons" program a Women’s Shelter Program.  

If you are a Corvette owner and would like get more information about the River City 
Corvettes Club, just send us an email at rcc-boardmembers@rivercitycorvettes.com.  

John Gesslein  
webmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
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